
The Shield
Delta Theta Sigma Fraternity 

Calendar has been updated 
Working on by-laws being updated  
Send anything you'd like to add to
Calendar to our email! 
Please look to website for updates
regarding Conclave and other
events. 

2/04/2024

Monthly meeting was held this past
month. 
Next meeting is Mid-Winter
Any paper work left to turn In please
turn In.
Look to website for updates.
Please send updated emails

http://www.dtsfraternity.com/
https://www.facebook.com/dtsfraternity
https://twitter.com/dtsfraternity

deltathetasigmarecords@gmail.com

Now that DTS Is fully engulfed Into 2024 the National Board Is
changing ever so slightly. We have added two new members
to the board as volunteers. Active chapters have been sending
feed back to us and looking for more to help Improve.
National board would like to send out a big thank you to
Theta for putting on a great Conclave. DTS should be getting
Information soon from Alpha for possible dates for 2024
conclave. 



Announcements:

If shingles are needed, please get ahold of National Board 
Next Conclave TBD
Newsletters will be back to every month. So be on the look out
on the National Board website. 


